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HOLLYWOOD BURBANK AIRPORT REPORTS 
NOVEMBER 2019 STATISTICS 

 

Growing Trend in Airline Passenger Traffic Continues in November 2019 
 

BURBANK, Calif., January 21, 2020 — Airline passenger traffic at Hollywood 

Burbank Airport maintained the upward trend of passenger increases for the month of 

November 2019. The November 2019 passenger count of 525,279 is an increase of 

9.50 percent over the November 2018 passenger count of 479,719. Year-to-date, 

January through November 2019 total passenger count of 5,429,217 is an increase of 

13.14 percent over January through November 2018 total passenger count of 

4,798,818.   

Commercial aircraft operations increased 8.43 percent, and general aviation 

operations increased 20.24 percent when compared to November 2018.  

Total aircraft operations increased in November 2019 with 12,054 total aircraft 

operations, a 14.85 percent increase compared to 10,495 total aircraft operations in 

November 2018. 

The top three airlines in November 2019 based on passenger count were 

Southwest Airlines (360,137), Alaska Airlines (41,684) and United Airlines (33,279).  
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Hollywood Burbank Airport (BUR) is owned and operated by the Burbank-Glendale-

Pasadena Airport Authority, a joint powers agency created in 1977 between the Cities 

of Burbank, Glendale and Pasadena. The airport serves over 5.4 million passengers 

annually and reaches 17 nonstop destinations in the United States. More information 

can be found on the airport’s website, www.HollywoodBurbankAirport.com, and on the 

airport’s Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram feeds. 

 

http://www.hollywoodburbankairport.com/
https://www.facebook.com/hollywoodburbankairport/
https://twitter.com/fly_BUR
https://www.instagram.com/fly_bur/

